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To:  MassHire Workforce Board Chairs 
MassHire Workforce Board Directors 
MassHire Career Center Directors  
MassHire Fiscal Officers 
MassHire DCS Operations Managers 

 
cc: WIOA State Partners 
 
From: Beth Goguen, Director 
 MassHire Department of Career Services 
 
Date: March 11, 2025 
 
Subject: Federal Worker Support Website Launched 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Purpose: To notify MassHire Workforce Boards, MassHire Career Center Operators and 

other local workforce partners of the website, mass.gov/fedup, launched in 
Massachusetts to support federal workers through various resources. 

 
Background: Governor Healey launched a new website to support federal workers affected by 

layoffs, reinforcing Massachusetts’ commitment to helping individuals navigate 
career transitions with confidence.  This new resource serves as a front door to 
job search support, connecting impacted workers with: 

 
• State and municipal job opportunities across Massachusetts 
• Careers in high-growth industries that offer stability and advancement 
• MassHire workshops and services, including résumé writing, interview 

preparation, and personalized job search assistance 
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Please visit the website: mass.gov/fedup.  This is an evolving resource, so please 
visit frequently for additional resources over time. 

 
Action 
Required: Please share with managers, staff, partners and customers as appropriate. 
 
Effective:  Immediately 

https://www.mass.gov/federal-workers
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